
 

 

 

 

SFM Annual Report 2022 

 
The Board of the Swedish Society for Microbiology (SFM) hereby announces our Annual 
Report for 2022. 
 
At the end of 2022 we had 111 paying members involved in the society. During 2022 the 
board held four meetings. 
 
Activities during 2022 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic the events we had planned for 2022 were 
unfortunately cancelled in the most part. 
 
Conferences: SFM is a co-organizer of the Infection Week & Microbiology Spring Meeting, 
a week-long microbiology meeting held in conjunction with Microbiological associations 
(FKM, RFM and SFM), and the Infectious Diseases associations (SILF and IFIS). Infection 
Week 2022 was held in Stockholm in May 2022. 
 
Travel Grants: Due to our financial situation, SFM board has decided to put the Travel 
Grants on hold.   
 
FEMS: Per-Eric Lindgren, our President attended the FEMS annual meeting in 2022 
September in Trogir (Croatia) and gave a report to the board at the following meeting.  
 
Board for 2022: Our annual SFM constituent board meeting was held at Karolinska 
Institutet, Solna (hybrid meeting) in May 2022. The elected board consist of Chairman 
Per-Eric Lindgren, Vice chairman Keira Melican, Secretary Peter Wilhelmsson, Treasurer 
Öjar Melefors, Board members Kristina Jonas, Mikael Molin, Stefan Bertilsson, Anders 
Bergqvist, Andrea Puhar, Claes von wachenfeldt, and Helen Wang. 
 
Finances:  This is documented in the financial reporting documents. 
 
 
Linköping the 4th May 2023 
 
For the SFM board 
 
Per-Eric Lindgren, Chairman  Peter Wilhelmsson, Secretary 
 
 


